
Albrecht, Linda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Walter van Halderen [circeofaeaea@hotmail.com] 
Wednesday, September 24, 2014 11 :45 PM 
Albrecht, Linda 
Land use Re-designation - Road Closure 

Re: Land Use Redesignation, Downtown West End, By-Law 115D2014 
Road Closure - Downtown West End, By-Law-14C2014 

Dear Sirs 
We are the owners of Unit 1005, 1100-8th Ave SW, (Westmount Place), Calgary, Alberta 
and hereby would like to state our objection to the proposed changes as stated in the application mentioned 
above. 
We object to these changes on the grounds that not enough information has been made available to 
determine just exactly what the applicant's intentions are for the use of this property. The term "mixed use 
development" is in my opinion misleading in the extreme. 
I would not like to see another 50 story high rise sandwiched in along side the existing buildings. 

In short, I strenuously object to the granting of approval of this application 

Sincerely 

Walter van Halderen 
Unit #1005, 1100-8th Avenue S.W, 
Calgary, Alberta 
Cell: 778-788-7067 
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Letter  


